Westgate Residents Association

Dear Resident,									7th August 2016

White House Farm Development

I have pleasure in sending you a copy of a submission that has been lodged with Chichester District Council in anticipation of the meeting of the planning committee to be held on 8th September. This is a public meeting starting at 9.30 at the District Offices, 1 East Pallant. There will be a number of short presentations from representatives of local organisations and debate by members of the planning committee. It will be very helpful if as many members of the Westgate Residents’ Association as possible can attend in support of our case.

The submission has been made by our Association jointly with Parklands RA, East Broyle RA and Orchard Street RA. It is supported by The Chichester Society. The document follows advice from Timothy Comyn, barrister at law, an expert in town planning law. In essence his advice was that parts of the Chichester Local Plan, on which the District Council relies, are no longer relevant because there have been material changes since the Plan was approved. This is particularly the case with regard to the southern access to the site which the residents’ associations as well as Chichester City Council strongly believe should be built at the beginning of the development.

Counsel's fees amounted to £1680 meaning that we had to find £420. The Association did not have the full amount available so that committee members have provided £220 from their own pockets. Although we are not launching a formal appeal for funds at this time if any residents wished to make a donation towards the fees their generosity would be very gratefully received and would be recorded for future reference. Cheques should be sent to the Treasurer, Vince Waldron, at 72 Westgate, PO19 3HH.

The need to find money to pay for counsel's advice and the fact that a loss was made on the recent street party is causing the committee to consider how the Association should be funded. The matter will be discussed at its September meeting and proposals will be circulated after that.

Yours sincerely,
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Richard Brownfield
